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 NORTON INFANT SCHOOL 
 

POLICY DOCUMENT 
 

SUN AWARENESS 
 

 
 
 
At Norton Infant School we want staff and pupils to enjoy the sun safely.  We will work with 
staff, pupils and parents to achieve this through Education and Shade Provision. 
 
As part of the Sun Safety Policy, our school will 
 
 Educate children throughout the curriculum about how to be Sun smart 
 
 Educate children to wear clothes that provide good sun protection and use 

sunscreens where appropriate.  Sun hats, t-shirts and PE wear are available to 
purchase from the school office 

 
 Encourage children to use shady areas during playtimes and lunchtimes 
 
 Provide shaded areas during outdoor play activities 
 
 Work towards increasing provision of adequate shade for everybody 
 
 Regularly remind children, staff and parents about Sun Safety through assemblies, 

newsletters and activities for pupils. 
 
 Make sure the Sun Safety policy is working.  We will regularly monitor our curriculum, 

assess shade provision and review Sun Safety behaviour of pupils and staff. 
 
 Parents are asked to apply sun cream before children come to school or children can 

bring sun cream to school provided they are capable of applying it themselves. 
 
 
 
 
 
Louise Ponsonby  
Healthy Schools Coordinator 
April 2011 


